
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ADOPTION OF BUDGET  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Page City Council will conduct a public hearing 
on the adoption of the City’s Budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025.  The hearing will be held 
during a Special Council Meeting on June 26, 2024, at 5:15 p.m. at the City Council 
Chambers, 697 Vista Avenue, Page, Arizona.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to 
receive public comment regarding: 

Adoption of the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget for the City of Page 

Additionally, the City Council will meet for the purpose of adopting the City’s Budget for 
Fiscal Year 2024-2025.  

Persons unable to attend, but desiring to comment, may submit written comments to the 
City Clerk, P.O. Box 1180, Page, Arizona  86040.  Information concerning the Public 
Hearing may be obtained by calling (928) 645-4220.  The tentative budget may be viewed 
at City Hall – City Clerk, 697 Vista Avenue, and Page Public Library, 479 South Lake 
Powell Boulevard. 

Kim L. Larson  
Interim City Clerk 


